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Dear Billy Lozowski and Gretchen D. Oliver

Congratulations! Your submission "AN ACCURACY-INTEGRATED METRIC FOR EVALUATING THROWING 
PERFORMANCE" has been accepted into our ISBS 2024 Conference. To be eligible to present your work 
please register for the conference.

You can view the current version of your submission is available here:
https://commons.nmu.edu/cgi/preview.cgi?article=2689&context=isbs

Please now upload the unblinded accepted paper containing all author and affiliation details.

Once the unblinded version has been checked your submission will be locked. If you wish to make 
further revisions please contact your editor directly.

The ISBS 2024 Editors
https://www.isbs2024.com/


